
 

 

 

FIRST UNITED 

METHODIST CHURCH 

SANCTUARY POINSETTIA ORDER 
 

The Sanctuary will be beautified for Christmas Eve with poinsettia 

plants. Plants may be purchased to acknowledge someone either in 

memory or in honor, please fill out the form below and place in the 

offering basket or church office. Orders will be accepted through 

Sunday, December 8th, 2019. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mary Ann Featherston at 

(361) 362-5911 between 5:00 & 8:00 p.m. 

ORDER FORM 

Please make checks payable to First United Methodist Church. On memo line 

please write: “Poinsettia Order” 

GIVEN BY:  

 

IN HONOR OF:  

 

 

IN MEMORY OF: 

 

 

 

Total # of plants ordered                          x $10.00 = $                 included with order. 

Your phone number if we have any questions:  

 


